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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Myron Cheshaek <lifestylestraining@yahoo.com>
Monday, February 1, 2010 2:40 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,
As a retail client I recognize the importance of regulation that strengthens industry oversight. I agree with policing and
regulating the industry, as was Congress’ intent when empowering the CFTC to create additional rules. However, I don’t
agree with policies that might clearly disadvantage firms in the United States which in turn disadvantage me, the client. In
particular the change in margin requirements.

Sincerely
Scott Cheshaek
contact info:
650-219-2036
lifestylestraining@y ahoo.com


